
Announcement of Internet Service 

Disruption 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We wish to inform you that due to unforeseen circumstances, our internet service will be 

temporarily unavailable. 

Service Disruption Period: October 10, 2023, from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding 

as we work to resolve this issue swiftly. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our customer service at 

(123) 456-7890. 

Thank you for your patience. 

Sincerely, 

Your Internet Service Provider 


